
 

 

July 2, 2025 
 
Re: Primary School Parent – Student Handbook Changes 
 
Dear Mr. Devine and School Board Members, 
 
Below are the recommended updates 2025-2026 parent/student handbook.  The changes are based on a variety of 
reasons:  updating staff and building information,  school end times and the attendance policy. 
 
Pg. 1 - Updated school year 
 
Pg. 3 - Updated school board members and administration 
 
Pgs. 4, 5 & 6 - Updated staff listing and phone numbers 
 
Pg. 7 - Updated calendar to new school year 
 
Pg. 8 - Updated school end time 
 
Pg. 8-9 - Updated Attendance Procedures 
 
 
Thank you for taking the time to review these recommendations.  Please feel free to contact me at  
763-389-6903 or at chris.hazelton@isd477.org, if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Christine L. Hazelton 
Building Secretary 
Princeton Primary School 
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